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 January 3, 2024 
 

In the Matter of the Petition of Public Service Electric and Gas Company’s 
Deferral Filing including Proposals for Changes in its Rates for its 

Non-Utility Transition Charge (NTC) and its Societal Benefits Charge (SBC) 
for the Post-Transition Period Pursuant to N.J.S.A. 48:2-21 & 48:2-21.1 

 
Docket Nos. ER02050303 et al. 

 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL FOR E-FILING 
 
Sherri L. Golden, Secretary 
New Jersey Board of Public Utilities 
44 South Clinton Avenue, 1st Floor 
P.O. Box 350 
Trenton, New Jersey 08625-0350 
 
Dear Secretary Golden: 
 
 In compliance with the Board’s Final Order dated April 22, 2004 in the above referenced 
matter, enclosed please find a report providing information regarding the Company’s non-utility 
generation (“NUG”) contract cost mitigation negotiations. 
 
 The report will be provided annually, as directed in the April 22, 2004 Order.  If you have 
any questions, please contact Myron Filewicz at myron.filewicz@pseg.com. 
 

Consistent with the Board’s Order I/M/O the New Jersey Board of Public Utilities’ 
Response to the COVID-19 Pandemic for a Temporary Waiver of Requirements for Certain Non-
Essential Obligations, BPU Docket No. EO20030254, dated March 19, 2020, this compliance 
filing is being electronically filed with the Secretary of the Board.  No paper copies will follow. 
 
 Very truly yours, 

  
 Aaron I. Karp 
 
C Mike Kammer (Email Only) 
 Malike Cummings (Email Only)   
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PUBLIC SERVICE ELECTRIC AND GAS COMPANY 
 
NUG Mitigation Update Report – 2023  
 
No new NUG mitigation initiatives were begun in 2023. 


